
ROCK YOUR SOCKS

Thursday, March 21st is World Down Syndrome
Awareness Day and to support our friends with down
syndrome, we’re asking everyone to join millions of
other people around the world to “ROCK YOUR SOCKS”
by wearing your craziest socks.

It’s easy enough to participate. Just stick your hand in
your sock drawer and see what comes out. Bright and
colorful socks, striped, mismatched, just as long as
you’re making a statement.

Invite your friends because WE are more alike than
different…now get ready to “ROCK YOUR SOCKS!”


